
WOODLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL PARENT COUNCIL 

UPDATE 05/02/24 

 

Unfortunately, an unauthorised amount of £1650 was withdrawn from the Parent Council bank 

account over a period of time in 2023. This has been investigated by Royal Bank of Scotland and 

Police Scotland. Regrettably, we have been informed by Royal Bank of Scotland that these funds 

can not be retrieved. Subsequently, steps have been made to secure the remaining funds, and the 

Parent Council will continue to fundraise to rebuild our resources. Your continued support is 

greatly appreciated. 

 


